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14 May 2020 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
The school will not be open for any children during the half term break. The week beginning 
Monday 25th May 2020. The reasons for this are threefold: 
 
-We need to prepare for opening for selected year groups from 1st June 2020. 
 
-We need to complete a deep clean of the school. 
 
-The staff require a break having worked through the Easter holidays either within school or by       
preparing learning materials at home. 
 
We have already contacted the handful of key workers who had indicated that they required 
childcare over this period however, we recognise that there may be others who need a school for 
their child to attend. If that applies to you, please contact the school and we will liaise with 
Portsmouth City Council to make arrangements. 
 
Many thanks for your understanding. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Mr J Hartley 
Executive Headteacher 
 


